From: DWRO3: : TLUKE 17-DEC-1997 11:13:49.61

To: DWR60: : AMERRITT
CC:
Subj: Re: Discussion w/Frank Erwin: Musser Pump/Schrank Complaint

I spoke with Frank Erwin today. I had asked Frank to measure
the Curren Ditch diversion. They are diverting about 32.5 cfs, which
is easily 10 cfs more than they are entitled to in the winter.

I may follow up with some direction about regulating that diversion.
I’l1l talk to Norm or Glenn first.

I also asked Frank about the Musser pump that was part of the
Schrank complaint which you addressed. Frank said that Musser
changed his pump on this diversion either this spring (1997) or in
1996. This change would be subsequent to my field measurement and
PCC deriovation of 1995. My discharge measurement and PCC from 1995
is most likely not valid any longer for estimating Mussers annual
volume. We think that the pump may have been changed in /96 because
our volume estimate for ’96 is significanty higher than ’/95.
However, Musser did not report a pump or system change on his /96
report for this pump.

This is all FYI.
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